Hicar General's Office New York

March 20, 1962

Reverend Robert L. Stern, Church of the Ascension, 221 West 107th Street, New York 25, N. Y.

Dear Father Stern: -

In order to further the work of the Cursillos which has now begun in the Archdiocese, a "Secretariat" is being formed.

I would like you to serve as a member of this Committee which will act in an advisory capacity to Father Marcus Nicolas, O. R. S. A., the Spiritual Director and Administrator of the Cursillo's Center. I am asking Monsignor Wilson to send you, under separate cover, some notes on the function of the "Secretariat."

I hope that you will be able to accept this responsibility.

With best wishes, I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ,

John J. Maguire, D.D., V.G. Auxiliary Bishop of New York

JJM:MW